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                                                                                                                                                    27 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Trip to Paris October 2024   Payment Plan for Paris trip  

I am writing to inform you that a payment for the second instalment for £90 will be due by Friday 6th 

October.   

The next instalments will be due on the dates below:  

1. 6th January 2024 - £132 

2. 6th April 2024 - £132 

3. 6th June 2024 - £132 

ParentPay will remain open throughout this period and you will be able to pay at an earlier point for your 

own convenience if this is easier.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that passports must have 6 months on them 

minimum at the time of travel, therefore need to be valid until at least 30th April 2025, and students 

should be in possession of a valid E-Hic/G-Hic at time of travel. The school has no control or input over the 

application of either of these and students without either of them being valid, your child will not be able 

to go. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or would like further information at 

admin@gvsc.org.uk 

We are really looking forward to October 2024 and are delighted your child is able to join us. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms Robb 
Trip Leader 
 


